
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF STAFF

NOTICE
1.2

TO: All Commanding Officers

FROM: Chief of Staff

SUBJECT: DESTRUCTION OF OBSOLETE ORIGINAL RECORDS

June 5 2019

The Department is committed to upholding the right of the public to access records and
infonnation concerning the conduct of the people's business consistent with the Constitution of
the State of California and the California Public Records Act (CPRA). The Department
recognizes its obligation to comply with the CPRA, to facilitate public records access, and to
promote a culture of transparency and accountability.

Under new amendments to California law, enacted under Senate Bill (SB) 1421, regarding police
officer personnel records and serious Use ofForce incidents, specified records and disciplinary
actions are now subject to disclosure under the CPRA. In the interest of preserving historical
records and further expanding the Department's commitment to transparency, the Department
shall not destroy personnel records or Use ofForce investigations that are subject to disclosure
under SB 1421.

Any questions regarding this Notice may be directed to the Office of the Chiefof Staff,
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BOB GREEN, Deputy Chief
Chief of Staff
Office of the Chiefof Police
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